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President 

Ukrainian Federation of Cheerleading and Cheersport 

 

By e-mail 

 

Tokyo, 01 March 2017 

 

Dear President, 

 

Please accept this letter as official confirmation that the Ukrainian Federation of 

Cheerleading and Cheersport (formerly, Federation of Aerobic Gymnastics and Fitness in 

Ukraine), is a registered member of IFC in good standing.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Setsuo Nakamura 

President 

International Federation of Cheerleading  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF CHEERLEADING 
Member of WDSF and TAFISA 


